
REFERENCES FROM OTHER BODIES 

Housing Planning and Placemaking Scrutiny Sub-Committee – 16 October 2023 

That the Cabinet member be asked to consider the provision of a temporary facility 
for use by the community at Galley Hill. 

Response from Councillor R Bradburn (Cabinet member for Economy and Culture) 

As the Decision Maker confirmed at the original decision on 26 September and by the 
Deputy Leader at the decision call-in meeting on 16 October 2023, the authority is 
committed to forming a working group to continue dialogue on options for 
community space in Galley Hill. The authority also committed to a feasibility study to 
understand how further community space may be able to be provided – we cannot 
commit to delivering further space until this has been undertaken and costed.  

In the interim we will continue to work with partners to understand what other 
options are available and work with the Residents Association on these options. 
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